
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/26/2012 5:03:30 PM
Subject: Fw: US Secretary of Labor, Hilda Solis, Visit

Can you call me on this? Thanks, Leigh
 

From: Keith.Miller@gvltec.edu [mailto:Keith.Miller@gvltec.edu] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2012 04:51 PM

To: BKirven@greenvillecounty.org <BKirven@greenvillecounty.org>; JHoward@greenvillecounty.org 
<JHoward@greenvillecounty.org>; bryan.dods@ge.com <bryan.dods@ge.com>; jjohnson@libertyfellowshipsc.org 
<jjohnson@libertyfellowshipsc.org>; kwhite@greenvillesc.gov <kwhite@greenvillesc.gov>; bhaskew@greenvillechamber.org 
<bhaskew@greenvillechamber.org>; hjohnson@upstatealliance.com <hjohnson@upstatealliance.com>; werner.
eikenbusch@bmwmc.com <werner.eikenbusch@bmwmc.com>; paula.martin@ge.com <paula.martin@ge.com>; pete.
selleck@us.michelin.com <pete.selleck@us.michelin.com>; jason@jasonpremo.com <jason@jasonpremo.com>; 
Barbara@leaguemfg.com <Barbara@leaguemfg.com>; sean.hartness@sibf.org <sean.hartness@sibf.org>; Ludger.
Reckmann@zf.com <Ludger.Reckmann@zf.com>; mike.mccormick@us.bosch.com <mike.mccormick@us.bosch.com>; Bob.
Howard@gvltec.edu <Bob.Howard@gvltec.edu>; david.wilkins@nelsonmullins.com <david.wilkins@nelsonmullins.com>; 
bhitt@sccommerce.com <bhitt@sccommerce.com>; Godfrey, Rob; LeMoine, Leigh 

Subject: US Secretary of Labor, Hilda Solis, Visit 

 

The U.S. Department of Labor, Employment Training Administration, announced on 
September 19, 2012, a $14.1 million award to Greenville Technical College for the SC 
ACCELERATE Partnership project. The partnership includes five SC technical colleges â€“ 
Spartanburg, Lowcountry, Tri-County, Trident, and York â€“ and Clemson University.  
Greenville Technical College is the lead partner for the project.  SC ACCELERATE will focus on 
advanced manufacturing. 
 
We were excited to be notified that United States Secretary of Labor, Hilda Solis, will visit 
Greenville Technical College on Friday, September 28th, to announce the project in person. 
The Secretaryâ€™s schedule was confirmed today, and she will arrive on campus at 
approximately 10:45 a.m. for an opportunity to meet and greet, a brief facility tour, and a 
press conference.

 
We invite you to be with us as the Secretary announces this exciting news.  Please let us 
know no later than noon on Thursday whether you will join us by emailing my office at rita.
snyder@gvltec.edu.
 
Thank you,
 
Keith Miller, Ph. D.
President
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